[image: image1.png]RHODES AVENUE
PRIMARY SCHOOL



  Week Beginning 8.11.21

Below you will find information about the learning in Year 4 this week.
Spellings
This week we focused on using apostrophes to show possession. The words we practised this week were: girls’, boys’, babies’, parents’, teachers’, women’s, men’s, children’s, people’s, mice’s
Maths
In maths, our focus was calculating the perimeter. The children worked out the perimeter on a grid, perimeter of rectangles and then moved on to perimeters of rectilinear shapes. The corresponding pages of the power maths book for this week are 115-126
Times tables focus this half term: 6, 7 and 9. Please continue to practise these regularly at home.
English

In English this week, the children looked at the features of a non-chronological report in preparation to write their own all about Diwali. 
Reading 
We are now doing ‘Big Read’. This means that all the children in the class read the same book over the course of a half term. We discuss the text and answer questions orally and in their Big Read books.  The children will continue to write in their Reading Journals each week, reflecting on their reading and completing a variety of activities based on what they have read. These journals are kept at school and help us to see what books the children are reading and how they engage with their reading. We would expect the children in Yr4 to read every evening at home for 20-30 mins.
New Topic Hinduism (Religious Education Focus)

This week the children learnt about the Hindu God of Creation, Brahma. The children then thought about who they are and how they are lots of different things to different people, yet still one person. The children also learnt about Rangoli patterns and designed their own in their sketch books.  On the 23rd Nov, we will be visiting the Bhaktivedanta Manor. More information about this trip will follow shortly.
PE
4CB: Mon & Thurs
4AB: Tues & Wed

4MS: Fri with Bren

Please come into school in your PE kit on your PE day.

· Reminder, please only send in healthy snacks to school. No nuts, crisps or biscuits.
· As the weather has turned cold, please ensure your child comes to school wearing appropriate clothing/shoes and a warm coat. 

You can find lots of useful information on our year 4 webpage.
Have a great weekend!

Amber, Cat, Marie-Therese and Georgia
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